
Thomas Marshall 
 

This looks like another great project from SEED! I live a block away on the east side of Rainier
Ave. I'm glad these properties can be cleaned up and used for affordable housing and a permanent
location for Jazz Night School and LEMS. If you need anything from a local supporter, let me
know. 

Keep up the great work.


